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May 23, 2007 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD, 21046 
 
Re: Class II Permissive Change for FCC ID HZB-L49U24U50  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
With this letter, we request the Commission to approve for Class II permissive 
Change for the HZB-L49U24U50 product  to allow adding of 5.47-5.725 GHz 
band and enable DFS features to the 5.25-5.35 GHz and 5.47-5.725 GHz band. 
 
Please review the submitted DFS test report and 5.47-5.725G RF test report. 
Please notify that there is no hardware change to the existing radio, and the 
software that enables DFS and the 5.47-5.725 GHz band will be implemented on 
all new radios and re-manufactured radios..  
 
Please direct any questions you may have to the undersigned. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Caroline Yu 
 
Regulatory Compliance Manager 
Proxim Wireless Corporation 
 
cyu@proxim.com
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